eComments Report for Ethics Commission Meeting of May 12, 2021

Ite	em	Name	E-Mail	Address	Comment	Received
		Michelle Baker	michellebaker199@ gmail.com		I am very concerned about the "non profit funds" being set up by Mayor Garcia. He has set up the Homeless Fund and The Migrant Fund using City employees and tax payer funded equipment. To be transparent, these funds should be published with updated financial information on the City Website I can't access them because they are being managed by the Community Fund. This is not ethically correct for city government when we are funding this with our taxpayer money.	5/11/2021